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CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 409 

October 3, 2001 

TO ALL BRITISH COLUMBIA LAND SURVEYORS 

Re: Surveyor General Branch 

Further to Circular Letter No. 407, the Office of the Surveyor General has recently undergone 
further organizational change and is now the Surveyor General Branch of the Registries 
Department of the Registries and Resource Information Division, Ministry of Sustainable 
Resource Management. 

With reference to Circular Letter No. 394, please note that our mailing address and location 
remain the same, but staff e-mail addresses and some telephone numbers have changed from 
those noted in the circular letter. Staff information on the Surveyor General Branch (i.e. staff 
names, titles, e-mail addresses, etc.) can be obtained from the BC Government Directory web 
site at http://www.dir.gov.bc.ca. Program information can be obtained from the Surveyor 
General Branch web site at http://www.elp.gov.bc.ca/clrs/surveyor_general/index.html. 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact either my secretary, 
Nancy Pickell, at (250) 952-5323 or myself at (250) 952-5326. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Chuck Salmon 
Surveyor General and Director 
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Ministry of Sustainable 
Resource Management 

Registries Department 
Surveyor General Branch 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 9375 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria BC V8W 9M5 

Telephone: (250) 952-5021 
Facsimile: (250) 387-1830 

Location: 
3400 Davidson Ave 
Victoria BC 
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